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NOTICE 

 
 

MEDICAL STUDENTS 2009/2010 BATCH 

PROFESSORIAL CLINICAL APPOINTMENTS 
 

 

 The students of the above batch who are doing the Professorial Appointment 

will get a clinical break from Monday 19
th

 January to Saturday 28
th

 February  

2015  in view of the clinical examination of  

the 2008/2009 batch and the Introductory Clinical Appointment of the 2011/2012 

batch. 

 

 Please note that the lecture from 12.15 to 1.15 pm will be held at the Faculty 

as usual.   

 

 The students who are doing the Professorial Surgical appointment are 

expected to report for casualty work on Sunday 1
st
  March, 2015. 

 

 

 

 

 

        

         Prof . SAM Kularatne 
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